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SATURDAY, 04 JANUARY 2014 – The Housewives

and Women Staff Club (KESUMBA), Universiti
Malaysia Sabah (UMS) yesterday received a cheque
amounting to RM30,000 from B.H.O. Sdn Bhd. The
cheque was presented to the Chairperson of KESUMBA,
Datin Baidah Ibrahim by a representative of the

construction company at a simple ceremony held at the
Executive Board Meeting Room, UMS.

In his speech as the Advisor to the Club, UMS Vice-

Chancellor Prof. Datuk Dr. Mohd. Harun Abdullah hoped

that the contributions will continue as it was for a good
cause.

KESUMBA will be organising a Charity Dinner themed ‘Semarak Budi’ on the 22 March 2014 where part of the

proceeds collected will be donated to selected charity homes throughout Sabah. This dinner is organised in

conjunction with UMS 20th anniversary celebration.

KESUMBA welcomes any individual or companies who would like to contribute to the club’s Charity Dinner as a
way of giving back to the community and to be contributing for a good cause.

For more enquiries, please call Dk. Rozlina Bte. Datuk Pg. Aliuddin at 010-9440388 or 088-320000. – FL

 

Media Division

Chancellery Department

 

0Share 0Recommend Share Share

http://www.ums.edu.my/v5/index.php/en/news-archives/1288-kesumba-receives-1st-contribution
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?original_referer=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ums.edu.my%2Fv5%2Findex.php%2Fen%2Fnews-archives%2F1288-kesumba-receives-1st-contribution%3Ftmpl%3Dcomponent%26print%3D1%26page%3D&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw&text=Laman%20Rasmi%20UMS%20-%20KESUMBA%20Receives%20Contribution&tw_p=tweetbutton&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ums.edu.my%2Fv5%2Findex.php%2Fen%2Fnews-archives%2F1288-kesumba-receives-1st-contribution&via=BowThemes
javascript:void(0);

